
On Thursday 20th July the Deaf and Hearing Impaired           

department went on a trip to Markeaton park to celebrate all 

our hard work this year. We played mini-golf, had a picnic and 

played on the park. We also got ice-creams of course!  



Here are some pictures of us playing mini-golf. We played 18 

holes which was 2 courses– a blue side and a red side. The red 

side was much harder!  


